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Happy Easter!
The staff of St Clare’s wish all of our

pupils, parents and their families a

very Happy Easter!

There are lots of things for your

children to take part in over the

holidays should they wish to do so:

• Rocket Round Leicester – children

have been given a template to

complete with their own space-

themed design!

• Easter Garden Competition –

children can create an Easter Garden

out of anything they choose for the

chance to win a prize from the

Friends of St Clare’s! Details are on

Class Dojo School Story.

• Easter Scavenger Hunts – Mrs Beer

will be sharing two scavenger hunts

on Class Dojo which the children

can take part in over the holidays,

just for fun!

Whatever you plan to do, we hope

you have a truly joyful Easter season!

Thank you!
A big thank you to everyone who

purchased cookies being sold by the

Friends of St Clare’s.

Your generosity raised over £150 for the

school which I know the parents’

association will put to good use!

Parent Governor Election
We have a vacancy for a parent governor.

If you have a keen interest in St Clare’s,

we urge you to apply.

All of the details, including eligibility

criteria for being a governor, were shared

on Class Dojo on Monday 15 th March.

There are also paper copies available

form the office.

The deadline for applications is Tuesday

13th April.

Be a part of moving St Clare’s forward!



Website: Telephone: Email address:
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For God loved the world so much that he gave his only Son, so that everyone 

who believes in him may not die but have eternal life.
John 3:16

Stars of the Week
Key Dates

Friday 26th

March
School closes for Easter

Monday 12th

April

School reopens

Easter Garden entries to 

be brought into school

Tuesday 13th

April

Deadline for Parent 

Governor Applications

Rocket designs due in

Friday 16th

April
Easter Liturgy 1:15pm

EYFS Georgie

Year 1 Darcy R

Year 2 Martyna

Year 3 Eulah

Year 4 Christopher

Year 5 Meredyth

Year 6 Summer

Easter Liturgy
Our wonderful Year 2 children will be

leading our Easter Liturgy at 1:15pm on

Friday 16th April.

A link will be shared on Class Dojo

nearer the time and we hope you will

be able to join us for this joyous

occasion.

Attendance
National Target 97%

St Clare’s w/e 19/3/21 97.7%

Top Classes

1st Year 3 – 100%

2nd Year 2 – 99.2%

3rd EYFS/Year 4/Year 5 – 97.2% 

Follow us on Twitter

@StClaresPrimar1


